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Fernandes, Lalita (Corporate Services)

From: Del Grande, Mike (Trustees' Services)
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 5:20 PM
To: Fernandes, Lalita (Corporate Services)
Subject: February Report to February 12th.

February has been a month dealing with political issues generated by Mayor John Tory’s letter and 
the media reporting of St. Joseph Morrow Park School. 
 
I met very briefly with the Premier at the St. Dorothy School to give focus to Black History Month.  
 
There was a wonderful school opening of St. Andre School which was the amalgamation of two 
schools. This event was also attended by Trustee Piccinnini. 
 
I attended the grade 6 rally at Senator O’Connor School involving the Meagan’s walk campaign. I also 
dropped in on the Education Council which was held at O’Connor House. Staff were working through 
the re-organizational proposals. 
 
We had a breakfast social on Saturday Feb 7th with Trustees Rizzo, Kennedy, Crawford and Tanuan.
 
On the 9th I covered the CPIC meeting so as to allow the meeting to proceed.  
 
I did three TV interviews with Global (2) and CFTO on the SJMP facility. 
 
I received a phone call and e-mail from the Star and could only provide a written commentary on 
SJMP. The Star then chose to indicated that I could not be reached which was improper given that I 
responded to the questions raised about what the local Councillor had indicated. Trustee Rizzo 
commented on her behalf to them. 


